
 
 
May 24, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Halifax Regional Centre for Education (HRCE) has received funds to 
complete upgrades to Ash Lee Jefferson Elementary School. 
 
The funding will be used to connect Ash Lee Jefferson to the municipal water system. The HRCE is 
currently developing a schedule for when this work will occur and we will provide you with an update 
when the details are finalized. 
 
If you have any questions about this project, I would encourage you to speak with the school principal 
who should be able to answer any of your questions or direct you to the appropriate contact at the 
HRCE for a response. 
 
Best wishes on the completion of a successful school year! 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Ron Heiman, 
Director of Operations 
 
c: Andrew McNeil, Principal, Ash Lee Jefferson Elementary School 

Richard Derible, School Administration Supervisor, Lockview High Family of Schools  
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